
‘Tis the season – for our holiday card artwork search! 
 
It’s that time of year again when the Board of Trustees chooses the design for their holiday card – 
and we encourage all division students to enter their own original artwork for consideration.  
 
Students of all ages are invited to submit a drawing of a Christmas/holiday scene.  One 
submission will be chosen and then reproduced on this year’s cards.  Please note: this is 
not a class project – artwork should be done at home and submitted to the school. 
 
The criteria are as follows: 

• Only original hand-drawn or painted artwork will be considered – no collages, use of die-cuts, 
stencils, scrapbook materials, etc. please. 

• Original artwork should be no larger than 8 ½ x 11”.  
• Please write your child’s name, school and grade on the back of the artwork. 
• Fill out this form below and return it, along with the artwork, to your child’s school by November 3rd.  

Artwork and permission forms can also be submitted digitally (however we will require the original 
artwork for the entry that is chosen for the cards – we will make arrangements after the 
selection has been made). Email entries to communications@spschools.org with the subject 
heading of “Holiday card artwork contest”. 

 

 
If my child’s artwork is chosen for the St. Albert Public Schools holiday card, I consent to the use of the 
artwork for this purpose and to the printing of my child’s name on the cards and on district advertising and 
other materials. 
 
Student name:__________________________________________ 
 
School name: ___________________________________________ 
 
Parent name: ___________________________________________ 
 
Parent signature: ________________________________________  
 
Parent phone number: _____________________________________ 
 
Date: _____________  Student grade & home room: ____________ 
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